
HB 2087 -- REGIONAL EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES

SPONSOR: Kolkmeyer

Currently, a regional EMS advisory committee advises and makes
recommendations on specified topics to the region and the
Department of Health and Senior Services. This bill adds
development, review, and recommendation for action to be made on
community and regional time critical diagnosis plans to the topics.

The regional EMS medical director is required to serve as a member
of the regional EMS committee.

The bill specifies that the regional EMS medical director must
serve a term of four years. The southwest, northwest, and Kansas
City regional EMS medical directors must be elected to an initial
two-year term. The central, east central, and southeast regional
EMS medical directors must be elected to an initial four-year term.
All subsequent terms following the initial terms must be four
years.


